
   

      The Lighthouse - Wraparound Care Club 

We are pleased to announce that our new Wraparound Care provision which the school will be offering from 

7th January 2025 is now available to book via the Arbor Parent Portal. 

Sessions available are: 

Monday to Friday (Term time only) 

Session 1 — 15:15pm to 16:15pm — £4.00 

Session 2 — 16:15pm to 17:45pm — £6.00 

Full session — 15:15pm to 17:45pm — £10.00 

 

Payments will continue to be taken via ParentPay initially with the move to Arbor Money coming shortly. Prices 

include a drink and a light snack, however places will be limited to 16 children per session so please sign up as 

soon as you can. 

If you have any issues accessing the Arbor app, please call into the Office for more information and advice.  

For those working parents who wish to make use of our Wraparound Care provision, you may be interested in 

the link below which gives details of the Tax-Free Childcare costs available from the Government. https://

www.gov.uk/tax-free-childcare 

This scheme contributes 20% towards your childcare costs. 

 

If you intend to use this scheme, please do not make payment via ParentPay. Please send us your child's 

Voucher Code for our records and pay through your Childcare Account. 

 

Please note, this scheme is not for our enrichment clubs (football, forest school, etc). They can only be used for 

Wraparound Care provision (Breakfast Club and After School Wraparound Care Club).  

Many thanks 

‘The Lighthouse’  
After School Care Club  - Monday to Friday 
First session: 3:15pm - 4:15pm  £4.00 
Second session: 4:15pm - 5:45pm  £6.00  
or £10.00 for both sessions 
Please book your child’s place via Arbor Parent Portal 

Perranporth Library - Lego Club Donations 

 

We have been asked to share with parents a request on behalf of 

Perranporth Library. They are starting a Lego Club for children and 

would very much appreciate any donations of Lego bricks or sets 

that any family may have. If you do have any, please donate 

them directly to the Library. Many thanks. 

 

https://www.gov.uk/tax-free-childcare
https://www.gov.uk/tax-free-childcare


Year 1 Field Trip 
 

It was the turn of Year 1 this week to 

go on a geography field trip. As part 

of their learning all about ‘My Town’, 

the children headed off into Perran-

porth to look at our local Environment. 

Whilst on their trip the children had a 

clipboard and a list of photographs 

showing all of the Relevant things to 

find. They spotted human and physi-

cal features and also noticed that  

Liskey Hill didn’t have any shops, only 

houses. This was an Engaging oppor-

tunity for the children to look at our 

town with geographical eyes and bring their class learning to life. 

Everyone had a great time on their field trip and also represented our school beautifully on their way 

around town. Well done Year 1, you were brilliant! 

Perranporth Community Primary School - The G.R.E.E.N. Curriculum  

Growing – Relevant – Environment – Engaging – Nurture  

LEAP - Learning - Engaged - Aspiring - Proud 

LEAP - Netballers 

We’d like to share a huge well done to our Year 5 netballers 

who headed over to Newquay for the Netball Festival this 

week. The children played a series of matches against lots of 

other local schools. Our team showed amazing passing and 

shooting and defending skills throughout, winning several 

games by very large margins! Out of the eleven teams in the 

festival, Perranporth came home in a very respectable 3rd 

place and also made it into the ‘Gold League’! 

We also heard lovely reports about the children’s sporting be-

haviour, teamwork and enjoyment for the day! Needless to 

say, we’re enormously Proud of them all! 

Perranzabuloe Christmas Tree Festival - Thank You! 

The Perranporth ‘ Tins and Tinsel’ tree is up! We would like to share a 

huge thank to all the families for the very generous donations that will 

make such a big difference to families in January. Don’t miss the op-

portunity to visit the Christmas Tree festival at Perranzabuloe Church.  

After the festival has finished, all of your very kind donations will go to 

the foodbank and will no doubt be very gratefully received by those in 

need. As the saying goes ‘sharing is caring’. Thank you all again, and 

what a wonderful community we have! 



Christmas Dates  

Here’s some Christmas dates for your diary: 

 Tues 10th Dec - School Choir to sing at Perran Bay & Lavender Court 

 Wed 11th Dec - Y5/6 x-country Race 3 

 Thurs 12th Dec  - Christmas Dinner Day & Christmas Jumper Day & Chocolate for  Tombola 

 Mon 16th Dec - Y6 FOPS Christmas Trail 

 Tue 17th Dec - Rec - Y3 Christmas Grotto, Y4 FOPS Christmas Trail, Y5 & Y6 Christmas Perfor-

mance in Hall 5pm 

 Wed 18th Dec - Y5 FOPS Christmas Trail, Y3 & Y4 Christmas Perfor-

mance in Hall 5pm 

 Thurs 19th Dec - Rec, Y1 and Y2 Christmas Performance - Perran-

porth Memorial Hall 2pm 

 Fri 20th Dec - Last day before Christmas Holiday. 


